Do Szibas

SHORT CIRCUIT

March 4, 2014

| hereby approve the submitting of the attached Legislation “Resolution appropriating $50,000
to match the $50,000 La Crosse Community Foundation Grant to purchase and plant boulevard
trees to replace those ash trees that have been (and will be) removed in response to the
Emerald Ash Borer” to the Finance and Personnel Committee, to be considered by the
members thereof at their next committee meeting. This approval is given due to the time
element necessitating consideration of the attached Legislation at the earliest possible date.
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